
 

    

 
 
        29th July 2020 

 
Welcome – A big welcome to Jade Charlton (Y1) who started at Fairton School on Monday of 
this week. We also welcome Jade’s family to our school community. 
 
Assembly – Next Wednesday at 2:15pm we will be holding our first assembly for this term. It 
is in our Library and will be an opportunity for classes to share their recent learning. PIE 
awards will be given out, as well as an update on the HOUSE competition for Term 3. All 
parents, caregivers and extended family are welcome. 

 
Website – Please have a look at our new school website. It looks really smart and provides a 
wealth of information about our school. Our thanks to Sara Stephens, one of our parents and a 
Trustee, from Pixel and Ink who created the site. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Fairton School Speech (Poem) Competition – This is only a few weeks away.  Please keep 
the afternoon of Thursday the 13th August free so you can come along in support of our 
presenters. 
 
If your child received a Cup for last year’s speech competition could you please return it our 
school office. 
 
Classified Adverts/Birthday notifications – Remember, if you have a classified advertisement 
or a Birthday/Anniversary notice for the “Fairton Flyer” please contact Livia in our School Office. 
Issue #8 is due out next week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Keep warm and dry 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mike Hill 
Principal 

                                                                                                                                                                                         
 

 
FoF Thanks – Thanks to our Friends of Fairton group for their assistance with funding both 
our new Website and the sandpit extension.  
 
 

 

                      


